
Students'	Union	and	Community	Early	Learning	Centre	Plans	to	Participate	in		
Early	Childhood	Educator	Professional	Development	Day	

	
On	Friday,	October	25,	Students'	Union	and	Community	Early	Learning	Centre	will	be	participating	in	Early	
Childhood	Educator	Professional	Development	Day.	Although	they	are	not	closing	for	the	day,	three	Early	
Childhood	Educators	will	be	attending	Professional	Development	events.		
	
One	educator	will	participate	in	a	full	day	workshop	on	ASaP	(Module	1	and	2)	while	2	other	educators	are	
participating	in	a	half-day	workshop	on	ASaP	(Module	3).		


